Math Facts   
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During the year your child will work daily on developing quick and accurate recall of math facts to 20.  It is important that students have mastery of basic addition/subtraction facts up to 20, so that they can quickly add/subtract larger numbers and eventually multiply/divide.  Quick recall of these facts lays the foundation for future grades. 

Below are the strategies your child will be learning this year and a brief explanation of what to expect each week.  (There are other strategies your child may develop on their own and this is perfect—it is what we like to see.) 
Math facts strategies that will be taught this year:

Adding Numbers to 20                     Subtracting Numbers to 20

A superhero theme has been associated with each math fact.  We have chosen a specific superhero for each strategy to help the students understand and remember the strategy.  Just like a superhero with a super power the students will have strategies (or “powers”) to quickly and accurately figure out the answer.  
The strategy we are working on at school will be on the homework page each week.  The “Parent Tip” will be posted on my Teacher Page on the school website. This “tip” is an explanation of how the strategy has been taught at school. Flashcards will go home in the baggie in the binder labeled “Weekly Flashcards”. (Flashcards should be kept in the baggie for the week and taken out to keep at home on Thursday night.)
There will be a short test on most Friday’s, which will go home the following Monday for you to see, sign, and correct with your child.  

Adding 0


Counting Up


Get at  a Glance


Make 10 


Adding with 10 


Doubles 


Doubles +1


Doubles +2


Make a Friendly Number





Subtracting 0


Counting Back


Addition for Subtraction


Subtract the Ones/Tens


Make a Friendly Number


Counting Up 


Fact Families








